23 November 2023

Tim Averill
Managing Director — Australia
Elgin Energy

via et I

Dear Tim,
Glanmire Solar Farm — Applicant Questions on Notice

| refer to the State significant development application for the Glanmire Solar Farm (SSD
21208499) (Application), currently before the Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) for determination.

The Commission is seeking information from Elgin Energy (Applicant) on the following
matters:

1. Please specify which dams will be infilled and which will be retained as part of the
Project. The Commission would be assisted by a plan demonstrating this.

2. Please specify how much water is intended to be stored on site and provide a
breakdown of the intended uses (e.g. dust suppression, landscape plantings
maintenance).

3. Please clarify whether there has been any discussion held with Bathurst Regional
Council (Council) regarding the capacity of Council’s facilities to receive any waste
resulting from the construction, operation and/or decommissioning stages of the
Project.

The Commission requests that the Applicant provide a response by 5pm on Wednesday 29
November 2023.

Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please
contact Oliver Cope at or

Yours sincerel

Planning Director
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